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March 18, 2022
AJALT Resumes Face-to-face Lessons
Dear Students and Clients:
The Priority Measures Against the Spread of COVID-19 in Tokyo will end on March 21t Starting on
Tuesday, March 22", AJALT will resume face-to-face lessons for students who request them. AJALT
will continue to offer online lessons for those who wish to continue with them. Please discuss details with

your AJALT contact person.

While the AJALT office will be open on weekdays from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm, many staff members will

continue to work from home. Please email, if you are in a hurry.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you in advance for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Akiko Sekiguchi
Chair, AJALT



